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TECHNICAL BULLETIN #G-14                                  8/13 

      (Formerly TB#35) 
 

INSTALLATION OF A TERRAZZO FLOOR WITHOUT ADEQUATE ROOF PROTECTION  

 

This bulletin deals with the installation of a terrazzo floor in an open or only partially covered roof deck system. 

 

The terrazzo installation is subject to damage without adequate weather-tight roof protection in the event of rain or cold 

weather during the process.  Once damaged, patching may not be acceptable to an owner.  Therefore, proper measures 

must be taken to protect the terrazzo surface if the work area is exposed to the elements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Disclaimer:  The information provided in the Technical Bulletin is for general informational purposes only. Each project and individual 

application are unique.  All information is provided in good faith: However, NTMA makes no representations or warranties of any kind, express 

or implied, regarding the accuracy, adequacy, validity, reliability or completeness of any information provided herein.  

http://www.ntma.com/

